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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support for Option E
1 message

Hillary Weimont <hweimont@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 7:15 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello SBAC,

Thank you very much for all your important work.

I am writing to express my support for Option E. I am a Cape resident and voter. I attended Cape schools myself and
have recently moved back to Cape with my own young children, both of whom attend/will attend Cape public schools.

We need to pursue a serious long term solution for our schools and not continue to kick the can down the road. I
attended Pond Cove during the renovations in the 90s, spending 3rd grade in a portable classroom myself. It’s wild to
me that the same conversations about the need for new schools are happening today as were happening 30 years
ago. We’ve waited far too long already and need to focus on the future.

I am willing to see a tax increase if my additional tax dollars are spent on a viable long term solution. I hope we can
move forward with Option E. The other options do not seem like the best use of funds and just mean more money for
taxpayers down the road.

Thank you,

Hillary Weimont Saucier

Sent from my iPad
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